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Dear Sir / Madam 
 
I write with regard to the comments we submitted on behalf of the Metropolitan Police 
Authority with regard to the Council's draft SCI.  Having reviewed the Council's response 
the MPA are delighted that they have been added to the list of Consultation Bodies at 
Appendix  1. Furthermore it is noted that their consultation requirements for 'significant' 
planning applications have been forwarded on to the Council's Development Control Team 
for inclusion on their consultee register. Please can you advise who is responsible for this 
register to enable us to confirm this has been put in place ? 
 
Having regard to the Council's positive responses to our representations at the draft 
stage no further comments are required in relation to the Submission version of the SCI. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Matthew Roe
Senior Associate Director 
Direct Dial:  020 7832 1475
Mobile: 0773 0064234
Email Address:  matthew.roe@cgms.co.uk
 
CgMs Consulting
Planning, Archaeology & Historic Buildings Consultants
Morley House, 26 Holborn Viaduct, London EC1A 2AT
Tel:  020 7583 6767
Fax:  020 7583 2231
www.cgms.co.uk
 
This communication contains information which is confidential and may also be privileged.  It 
is for the exclusive use of the addressee.  If you are not the addressee please note that any 
distribution, copying or use of this communication, or any information is prohibited.  If you 
have received this communication in error, please notify us by reply.
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